
   
   

 

11/18/19  Memo 
    

Comments: 

The Greendevils Boys Basketball team has been given the opportunity to play at Berea High 
School on December 13th and December 14th.  The December 13th game is at 7:30 against 
Berea High School.  We would stay all night on the 13th and then play Lee Co. in the Bill 
Smallwood Classic at 11:00 am on Saturday morning.  Both of these games will be played at 
Berea High School and the contract also provides us with 5 hotel rooms and pizza after our 
game on the 14th.   

To 
Board Members 

From 
Ron Kinmon 
Boys Basketball Coach 

CC 
Jay Brewer, 
Superintendent 

Re 
Overnight Basketball Trip 
12/13/19 


